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Face covering requirement remains for
planes, airports
Posted on May 14, 2021 by News Editor

New guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention says fully vaccinated people no longer need
to wear masks or social distance in most indoor settings, but the federal rule requiring masks on public
transportation, including air travel, remains in place. “You will still be required to wear a mask on planes,
buses, trains, and other forms of public transportation traveling into, within, or out of the United States, and in
US transportation hubs such as airports and stations,” the agency said.
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